
Volume 49, Number 1, April 2013 NEWSLETTER OF THE SOCIETY of ST. VINCENT de PAUL PHOENIX DIOCESAN COUNCIL www.stvincentdepaul.net 

Everyday 
Heroes

3   

St. Vincent de Paul Society 

P.O. Box 13600 

Phoenix, Arizona 85002

If you are receiving duplicate copies of this 
newsletter or have changed your address,

please call (602) 261-6814 or 

email subscribe@svdp-phx-az.org or  
unsubscribe@svdp-phx-az.org.

Non-Profit Organization 
U.S. Postage

PAID
Phoenix, Arizona

Permit No. 115

CONNECTION
Vincentian

CONNECTION
Vincentian

Helping Families 
Return Home 

7   

Remembering  
Eddie Basha

12

Highlights 
 

18

Volunteers Make it Happen at SVdP
Read their stories starting on page 3.

Everyday Heroes
Community Fundraising 
Breakfast THURSday, November 14, 2013

Restoring Hope Through Faith and Love

Arizona Biltmore | Registration starts at 6 a.m. 
Program & Breakfast | 7:30 a.m. - 9 a.m.

For more information  
Call 602-850-6703 or email breakfast@svdp-phx-az.org 

SAVE THE DATE



Iam greatly blessed to have my life enriched – every 
day – by my heroes.
Two people of central and timeless significance for the Society of 

St. Vincent de Paul come first to mind: Our founder, Blessed Frederic 
Ozanam, and our patron, St. Vincent de Paul. Their truly heroic lives 
and lasting legacies of love for the poor helped transform the Catholic 
Church’s approach to charity and social justice. Their compassionate spirit 
is an inexhaustible source of inspiration, motivation and guidance for 
Vincentians.

Blessed Frederic was born 200 years ago this month. His magnificent 
vision of a network of charity embracing the world is lovingly brought to 
life today by more than 750,000 Vincentians in 149 countries. We are 
privileged by the grace of God to perpetuate his heritage in places he in  
a short life of 40 years could never go.  

Just as human hopes, dreams and values know no geographical 
boundaries, neither do the needs experienced by the poor. Whether it 
be Argentina or Australia…India or Italy…Mexico or Myanmar…Singapore 
or Spain…Uganda or Ukraine, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul is there 
to help. It is a great joy for me to imagine the many miracles of personal 
compassion performed by these fellow Vincentians and the countless 
lives changed for the better.

They join among my contemporary heroes the incredibly dedicated 
Vincentians of the Phoenix Diocesan Council, our thousands of 
indispensable volunteers and the members of our outstanding staff 
whose exemplary love of neighbor is displayed daily on the front lines  

Joseph J. Riley 
President, Phoenix Diocesan Council

If you have a change of address, please call (602) 261-6814.
www.stvincentdepaul.net
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of the Society’s mission of service to the poor. Their selfless 
devotion to alleviating distress and deprivation within the 
human family is a beautiful thing to see. They are, quite 
simply, some of the finest people I have ever met.

The concept of “hero” has been substantially devalued in this 
day and age. Our Vincentians, volunteers and employees, 
however, bring its true meaning to life in a wonderful way 
which transcends the flawed values of this world. Together 
with the support of our many benefactors, their labors of 
love make it possible for us to restore hope and provide 
help to those in desperate need. Their extraordinary efforts 
born of innate goodness and generosity epitomize the noble 
network envisioned by our founder.  

I could not be prouder of what they accomplish for the 
less fortunate of God’s children or more grateful for the 
personal sacrifices they make to serve St. Vincent de Paul. 
I count each of them as one of my greatest blessings. It 
is with great affection and admiration that I salute these 
everyday heroes whose inspiring commitment to our  
cause of caring and compassion makes me want to be  
a better person.

Everyday Heroes

When we think of the word “hero,” we often think about 
someone who has made a significant mark in history, 
like Abraham Lincoln, Martin Luther King Jr. and 

Gandhi, or even fictional characters with extraordinary powers like 
Superman. However, Mother Teresa believed that no act of kindness 
was too small for great impact, and we agree! 

At St. Vincent de Paul, we come across heroes on an everyday basis. Hundreds 
of volunteers are working with us in communities across the state to feed, 
clothe, house and heal struggling families and individuals every day. Whether 
someone has been volunteering for two months or 20 years, doing small acts of 
kindness or orchestrating big events, we believe that everyday heroes are those 
who serve with love and compassion. Those are the people who make up the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul. 

In the next two pages, we 
introduce to you some of our 
everyday heroes of St. Vincent 
de Paul….
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Helen Rinne, a registered nurse, helps restore hope for patients who enter 
SVdP’s Virginia G. Piper Medical and Dental Clinic. 

“The patients that we see, often times, don’t have any other options. These 
people are feeling really hopeless about their situations. They think ‘This is 
never going to heal, I’m not going to get better,’” said Helen.

Helen volunteers two to three days of the week at SVdP. While she helps 
with all aspects of the clinic, she focuses most of her time in the wound care 
program, caring for uninsured patients who are discharged from the hospital 
with large open wounds. 

“You’re afraid when you’re sick even when things are going well in your life. 
It’s a scary thing to be in the hospital, then add to that a situation where 
there’s no insurance and there are no alternatives. The patients are at the end 
of their rope and they’re afraid,” Helen said. 

Untreated open wounds can cause infections and other serious medical 
conditions. On top of being in pain, many patients are unable to work or 
even lose their jobs. These patients come to SVdP, where they receive 
various treatments that they would not be able to manage at home without 
insurance. Patients are overcome with relief after seeing what Helen and the 
clinic can do for them.

“You just feel like you make a difference and you can see it everyday. Patients 
here are so grateful for the care that they get,” said Helen. “They begin to 
feel better and they’re so appreciative. Hearing that feedback, that you’re 
making a difference, is really rewarding.”

Margaret Ann Hughes and Nancy 
Tiedemann volunteer at SVdP’s thrift store 
in Flagstaff. With 18 locations throughout 
Arizona, SVdP thrift stores are known to 
have the best deals for clothing, furniture 
and household items. And according 
to these ladies, the Flagstaff location is 
especially known to locals as a place people 
can come for much needed companionship. 

While Margaret Ann and Nancy work on 
everything from pricing, cleaning, and 
setting up floral displays in the thrift store, 
their main focus is on the customers.

“We’re concerned about making the 
customers feel very welcomed. It’s a place 
where people gather. We have a lot of 
folks who just come in because they need 
to have friends around and they like the 
environment,” Margaret Ann said. 

Nancy, who generally works the front 
of the store, knows almost everyone by 
name, said Margaret Ann. She knows their 
circumstances, too. “I really love the people 
here and I love all the volunteers that we 
get to hang out with everyday. I mean it’s so 
much fun to come in here. The days are just 
wonderful and it’s very rewarding to be with 
everybody and to follow the mission that we 
have,” Nancy said.  

Nancy and Margaret wish that more people 
would volunteer to see how rewarding it is.

“I know the community here really 
appreciates coming in and just feeling 
welcomed here. You just have so much  
self-satisfaction because you know that 
what we’re doing is helping all those who 
are really in need in this community,” 
Margaret said. 

Deals Abound at Flagstaff Thrift Store,
        but Friendships are Free

Nancy (left) and Margaret Ann (right) at the 
Flagstaff thrift store. 

Healing    
    Wounds and 
Mending Hearts

everyday HEROES       serving at SVdP
Christmas ‘Matchmakers’  
Link Up Donors with Families  
in Need 

For struggling families, putting dinner on the table is stressful on a regular 
basis. After paying for rent and utilities, there is often little left to pay for 
other bills and buy groceries. Around Christmas time, these families have 

the added worry of providing a special Christmas for their children. 

That’s why for the last five years, Dottie Sullivan has been coordinating SVdP’s Adopt-a-Family 
program. The program allows individuals and families to “adopt” families in need by providing 
Christmas gifts and meals. It’s a program that has become a Christmas tradition for hundreds of 
families in Arizona and many times lifelong friendships are formed through the process.

Families who need help are first connected through their local SVdP food pantry, also called 
conferences. The conference volunteers, called Vincentians, visit the families to bring them 
emergency food boxes and also to gather information for the Adopt-a-Family program. The age 
and needs of each family member are recorded so that 
adopters know what types of gifts to get.

All of these family profiles then go to Dottie, who matches 
them up with adopters. “There are a lot factors to consider, 
like location, ages of kids and the size of the family. My goal 
every year is to make sure that families are matched up 
appropriately so that it’s a good experience for everyone,” 
Dottie said.

Last year, three new volunteers helped Dottie with the intake 
process. Lauri Curran, Marti Engebretsen and Lola Espriella 
worked tirelessly for two weeks before Christmas to take calls 
from families wishing to adopt.

“Sometimes people want to adopt families with kids who are 
similar in age to their own so that their kids can help pick out 
the presents,” said Lauri. “I think it’s great that families want 
to do this together.”

Thanks to their efforts, more than 800 families 
were adopted last year. Many of the families 
adopted were working single mothers who just 
don’t make enough to make ends meet, let alone 
have enough to buy Christmas presents for their 
children.

“The real heavy lifters are the Vincentians and families 
adopting,” Dottie said. “We were just behind the scenes 
getting them connected to make Christmas happen for 
everyone.”

Lola, Marti and Lauri helped connect adopters to the 
Adopt-a-Family program so that more than 800 families in 
need received gifts and meals for Christmas.

 Dottie Sullivan has been  
coordinating the program for  
five years.
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A gift through the Vincentian Annuity will give you the security of a fixed 
income over your lifetime and provide support for St. Vincent de Paul 
that will last forever.

As an example, Helen, an 80-year-old widow and St. Vincent de Paul volunteer, recently 
established a $50,000 Vincentian gift annuity. For her age, the annuity rate is 6.8%, 
meaning she’ll receive $3,400 annually for the rest of her life. And, she may take an 
income tax deduction of about 50% of her gift this year. Best of all, her gift will support 
St. Vincent de Paul’s work for generations to come. Annuity gifts start at $10,000.

Supporting St. Vincent de Paul not just for a lifetime, but forever.

St. Vincent de Paul  
Phoenix Diocesan Council
• Spirituality
• Fellowship
• Serving those in need
• �Giving others the  

opportunity to serve

For more information or to discuss various giving options, please contact 
Shannon Clancy at (602) 261-6814 or email plannedgiving@svdp-phx-az.org

P.O. Box 13600 Phoenix, AZ 85002 www.stvincentdepaul.net 

	 Single Life	 Two Lives

AGE 60	 4.4%	 3.9%
AGE 70	 5.1%	 4.6%
AGE 80 	 6.8%	 5.7%
AGE 90	 9.0%	 8.2%

SAMPLE  
ANNUITY  
RATES

Gregory and Delaha were so excited to move to Phoenix 
with their 3-year-old son Marcus. They lived in a rough 
neighborhood in Toledo, Ohio and had been hoping for years  

to move to a better place. Gregory was the maintenance manager of  
their apartment complex and struggled to find another job that would 
pay enough for them to move out. 

“I wanted a better environment for my family,” said Gregory. “I wanted to change our lives.” 
That’s why they jumped on the opportunity to move to Phoenix when Gregory’s brother 
offered him a job at the construction company where he managed a team of workers. 
While space was tight, Gregory’s brother also let them stay with him until they would be 
ready for a place of their own. 

It all seemed like a good plan. However, a few weeks after Gregory moved his family out 
to Phoenix, his brother was unexpectedly laid off from his job. “I was devastated,” said 
Delaha. “I cried every night.” 

Without any prospects for other jobs, Gregory called his former employer in Toledo and  
was offered his old job back. However, they used their last savings to move to Phoenix  
and had no way to get back. 

They came to St. Vincent de Paul and were approved for travel assistance the same day. 
“We had no way to get home and nowhere else to go. We would’ve become homeless 
without St. Vincent de Paul,” Gregory said.

Using gift cards provided by U.S. Airways, volunteers helped Gregory and Delaha make 
travel arrangements to get home to Toledo. 

“St. Vincent de Paul saved our lives,” said Gregory. “Our family couldn’t 
help us. St. Vincent de Paul was our family when we had nobody left.  
I hope that one day I’ll have the chance to give back and help other  
people like us.” 

‘St. Vincent de Paul  
         Saved Our Lives’:
Program Helps Families
Get Back Home

Gregory, Delaha and their son Marcus look forward 
to going home, thanks to US. Airways.

Vincentian volunteers Joe Power and  
Jim McLaughlin meet with families in need, 
listen to their situations and figure out the  
best way to help. The program is run solely  
by a group of dedicated volunteers.

The SVdP family lost a dear 
friend last year, but his legacy 
of generosity and compassion 
lives on. 
Long-time volunteer Brian Kopf 
unexpectedly passed away while hiking 
in the Canyonlands National Park. Brian 
was 56 years old and a retired senior vice 
president of JP Morgan Chase. 

Brian regularly volunteered at the 
Sunnyslope dining room, serving food 
and offering smiles to homeless guests 
who count on the dining room for 
nourishing meals. His kindness and love 
lifted the spirits of everyone who walked 
through the dining room doors. He was 
known by guests and volunteers as 
someone who loved to serve and enjoyed 
making new friends. While Brian will 
be deeply missed, his legacy lives on 
through a trust that he had set up for 
SVdP in his will. His gift will help us 
continue to feed hungry families and 
offer hope to those who are struggling 
in our communities. 

We are grateful for the time we had  
with Brian. We are honored by the gift he 
left for SVdP, and for all that it makes 
possible for our community. To learn 
more about making a lasting gift through 
your will, please contact Shannon Clancy 
at sclancy@svdp-phx-az.org or call 
(602) 261-6893.

In Memory of 
Brian Kopf

Vincentian CONNECTION  April 2013 stvincentdepaul.net6 7



Twelve years ago, the Knights of 
Columbus from Our Lady of Joy Parish 
in Carefree sponsored its first golf 

tournament to raise money for local charities. 
Their vision to create a fundraiser to help the 
less fortunate blossomed into what is now one 
of the most successful fundraising golf events 
in Arizona, Golf-Fore-Charity 
This year, the Golf-Fore-Charity event will be held on 
Monday, April 29 at Troon and Desert Highland Country 
Clubs. The Knights of Columbus raised more than $160,000 
for SVdP last year. 

The event will consist of a scramble tournament, hole-in-
one contests for $10,000 or a car, wine tasting and cooking 
demonstrations, silent auctions and a raffle drawing. 

For more information,  
visit golf-fore-charity.org

Featured Auction Item: Fine Art by SVdP Kids
Local artist Bruce Marion hosted an abstract art workshop in our family dining room for 
our kids and families. Using vibrant colors, geometric shapes and lines, Bruce helped a 
group of 20 kids create two beautiful paintings that will be up for auction at this year's 
golf tournament!

Special Thanks to  
Our Event Sponsors!

Golf-Fore-Charity
The Knights  
of Columbus Holds 12th Annual

With nearly 15,000 appointments to juggle every year, our 
medical and dental clinic received a much needed grant  
from Blue Cross Blue Shield that will help us convert to  

an electronic health record system.  
Transitioning to an electronic health record, while not an easy task, has many benefits.  
One of the greatest is the ability to better manage prescriptions. Handwritten prescriptions 
are fraught with issues that consume a great deal of staff time to remedy and cause 
frustration for patients. The electronic health record can send a prescription directly to 
the pharmacy or print out a clearly written and complete prescription. It will also track 
medications in the patient’s electronic medical record and alert the physician to drug 
interactions and dosing issues.  

The clinic also has many activities going on through the week and not all are on-site. The 
patient electronic medical record will be available to clinic staff through a secure online 
system that can be accessed anywhere and anytime. Eventually, there will be the ability to 
exchange information with other healthcare facilities for better coordination of patient care. 
Electronic health records also have built-in designs to help track patient information, cue 
reminders and alert us of potential problems.  

Thanks to Blue Cross Blue Shield, the new system will help us maximize our time and 
resources, making every donated dollar stretch further and every volunteer hour more 
efficient than ever.

Medical and Dental Clinic Moves to  

      Electronic Health Records

Last year alone, our dental clinic 
provided more than 4,000 dental 
appointments for children and nearly 
2,000 appointments for adults. 
Working with local school districts, 
we identify children with severe 
dental needs and provide them with 
vital treatments. For many school-
age children, their appointment at 
our clinic is their first ever. 

Thanks to generous funders who 
recognize the great need for dental 
care in our community, we received 
several grants over the last  
few months!

Dental  
Clinic
Garners Support 

 The Board of Visitors 
gave a gift of $50,000  
to support dental care  
for women, children and  
the elderly.

 In addition to a gift 
of $15,000 for fluoride 
treatments for children, 
Delta Dental gave us 
several pieces of valuable 
medical equipment to 
support our work.  
The Delta Dental Tooth 
Fairy visited our beloved 
children’s dentist,  
Dr. Snyder, to deliver  
the gifts!
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Brad has worked hard all of his life. He doesn’t know 
any other way. However, he lost his job and became 
homeless about two years ago. He had just left the 

hospital, after having the toes on this right foot amputated 
due to diabetes.  
With nowhere to go, Brad used his savings to rent a taxi cab. He drove 
clients during the day and slept in the taxi at night. On good days, when 
we had extra business, he paid for a night in a motel so that he could 
shower and sleep in a bed. “All I did was drive and save the money I earned, 
because I didn’t know if I’d have business the next day,” Brad said. 

“I thought that if I kept looking, I would eventually find a better job,” said 
Brad. “I wasn’t ready to give up yet.” Brad decided to continue living out of 
his taxi, but the lifestyle was difficult and eventually took a toll on his health. 
He developed a diabetic ulcer on the bottom of his right foot, prohibiting 
him from driving. Eventually he ended up back in the hospital and had his 
foot amputated on his 50th birthday. 

Brad returned his taxi and with no income, he moved in to Ozanam Manor.  
Since he was 50 years old, he was qualified to stay at Ozanam Manor and 
choose to apply for disability benefits or continue looking for employment.

“When I first moved in, I was amazed at everything. I couldn’t believe that I 
had the freedom to come and go as I pleased and that, if I wanted to get up 
in the middle of the night to have cereal in the kitchen, I was allowed to do 
that,” Brad said. 

Once Brad’s wound had healed, he was fitted with a prosthetic foot, with the 
help of SVdP’s medical clinic and the Our Lady of Joy Conference, which paid 
for the cost. “With the prosthesis, Brad will be able to do all that he used 
to do before the amputation,” said Allen Dolberry, founder of Hands and 
Feet of Jesus, a foundation that lowered the cost of Brad’s prosthesis from 
$8,000 to $600. 

Brad continues to look for work so that he can move out of Ozanam Manor 
and into his own home again. In the meantime, he has become an advocate 
for SVdP. “I tell everyone about St. Vincent de Paul,” said Brad. “I tell them to 
go online and donate because I don’t know what would’ve happened to me 
if it wasn’t for them.”

The kids in our family dining room have a new place to play thanks 
to Humana and Kaboom!, a nonprofit dedicated to building 
playgrounds in communities without access to safe places to play. 
Early last year, Kaboom! project coordinators visited the dining room 
to ask our guests for their input on a dream playground. Holding 
sketches of slides, monkey bars and swings, the kids presented their 
ideas to the group. 

The weekend before Thanksgiving, the kids’ dreams came true. 
Nearly 200 volunteers from Humana and the community transformed 
an empty lot into a colorful playground in just one day. 

Conveniently located across from our family dining room, families 
can exercise and play before coming inside for dinner and other 
activities.

 Walk Again
Continuum of Support  
Helps Ozanam Manor Resident  

 Building
       a Dream
Playground

Brad continues to look for 
work so that he can move out 
of Ozanam Manor and into 
his own home again. In the 
meantime, he has become an 
advocate for SVdP. 

“I tell everyone about  
St. Vincent de Paul,” said Brad. 

“I tell them to go online and 
donate because I don’t know 
what would’ve happened to  
me if it wasn’t for them.”

The playground was a true 
community effort. In addition to 
Kaboom! and Humana, several 
local companies pitched in: 

D L Withers  
Donated over 100 pieces of 
construction equipment and 
gardening tools for the project. 
The company also sent a crew of 
volunteers who did everything 
from prepping the ground to 
installing play structures and  
solar lights.

Other companies that also 
supported the project through 
donations and volunteers:

Ament Engineering 
Biddle & Brown Fence Company 
Division 3 Structures 
Western Underground 
Sunstate Equipment Rental

many Thanks
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Eddie BashaPhilanthropist  
and Friend

Remembering 

Over the years Eddie Basha raised millions of dollars for  
St. Vincent de Paul. He donated countless truckloads of food, 
and he regularly volunteered, serving meals, washing dishes, 
sweeping floors and visiting with the homeless and working 
poor. He organized events, wrote letters and gave speeches,  
so that those less fortunate would have a better life.  

I will never forget a time Eddie was leaving the State Capitol. 
As he drove past our downtown dining room he noticed 
the line outside was longer than usual. He pulled over and 
called from his car asking, "What can I do to help?" Two days 
later we received a check in the mail. I suspect thousands of 
people drove by our dining room that day. Eddie was the only 
person who stopped to help.

How ironic that the busiest of all people was the one who 
found time to reach out. He was the Good Samaritan of 
our time, and it is impossible to recount that famous Bible 
passage without thinking of Eddie. He will indeed be missed, 
by those who were blessed to know him, and the untold 
thousands who never knew it was Eddie Basha who provided 
their most recent meal. 

Eddie Basha cast a much 
bigger shadow than 75 
years on this earth would 
normally allow. His life 
epitomized the Basha 
family’s splendid tradition 
of community service. 
Eddie’s many contributions 
to St. Vincent de Paul 
brought his extraordinary 
caring and compassion 
beautifully to life for 
countless people in need.

Eddie was such a talented mimic, especially on the phone. Once, 
he called me using the voice of an elderly Irish nun. “She” was 
complaining about a story in the Catholic Sun written by the 
Bishop. Another time, Eddie disguised his voice as a cowboy 
with a strong Texas drawl who lived in Ash Fork. The farmer was 
not happy about the color of the paint on the walls of his church. 
He said they were painted pink. Both times I stayed professional 
and tried to help the sister and the cowboy. Of course, at the end 
of the calls when he knew he had successfully fooled me, he took 
delight in laughing hysterically and saying… Mary Jo, this is 
EDDIE! I would give anything to just get one more call from my 
friend. How blessed we all are that he was in our lives. 

Mary Jo West
Community Liaison 

Bashas’ annual Turkey Tuesday and Peanut Butter and Jelly drives have helped SVdP feed hundreds of 
thousands of hungry families. Every year, Eddie came to our family dining room to judge the turkey carve-off 
to kick off Turkey Tuesday, which under Eddie’s leadership became the largest one-day turkey drive in the 
country. Eddie always took the time to visit with our families and clean up after the event was over. He was  
a leader who led by serving others. 

Jerry Castro, Dining Room Manager 

A meeting with Eddie Basha required 
you to bring your “A” game. Always 
ready for fun, Eddie loved to tell stories. 
The challenge was to determine when 
his story was true or when he was 
pulling your leg. Eddie was a master at 
this game. I can still hear his laughter 
and see the expression on his face in 
that moment when he saw that you 
had finally realized he was kidding, 
and it makes me smile. Thank you, 
Eddie, for sharing your sense of humor 
with all of us. You made serving those 
in need a privilege and a joy.

Shannon Clancy
Chief Development Officer

Joe Riley
Board President

Steve Zabilski, Executive Director 
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Thanks to SVdP's Sacred Heart Conference in Prescott, 3-year-old  
Patrick received his first pair of glasses and was able to see Christmas 
decorations clearly for the first time. 

St. Vincent de Paul’s Sacred Heart Conference in 
Prescott held its annual Christmas Party for 115 
children last year. Three-year-old Patrick was one of 
the guests. Patrick and his family had just obtained 
housing after being homeless for a while. The 
Christmas party gave Patrick many new experiences. 
He received his first visit with Santa and his first pair 
of glasses, giving him his first clear sight of Christmas. 
He was fascinated for the decorations and spent over 
half an hour marveling at the lights and ornaments!

Christmas
FIRST SIGHT OF

Bell Road Thrift 
Store Becomes 
Santa’s 
Workshop for 
Low-Income Kids

For years, our Bell Road thrift store has been holding 
a special Christmas event for a nearby school in 
a low-income neighborhood. For a whole day, the 

store closes to the public and is transformed into Santa’s 
workshop so that more than 1,200 kids can shop for gifts at 
the bargain price of $1. 

Last year, Christmas carols were heard throughout the 
day as classes of kids lined up by the door, waiting for 
their turn to shop. With the help of volunteer personal 
shoppers, kids picked out gifts like board games for 
their siblings and dish sets for their parents. 

“It’s a unique event because the kids get to experience 
the joy of giving gifts to their parents and siblings,” 
said Fred Salcido Bell Road store manager. 

Second-grader Annalisa couldn’t wait to give a new doll set 
to her sister. 
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Donations of food, time and resources are always appreciated 
at SVdP, but did you know that antiques and fine art can bring 
incredible value as well? 

Just recently, SVdP received an outstanding, rare artwork donation. It is a 
woodblock print, which has the stylistic work of the great Japanese artist 
Katsushika, circa 1820s. It is a series of three prints framed to display as one 
scene. If authenticated and appraised by an expert in the field, it has a  
potential to be worth thousands of dollars or more.  

Most items donated to SVdP thrift stores are either sold in the stores to 
generate funding for other programs and services or given free of charge to 
families in need. For rare items like the woodblock print, SVdP takes special 
care to authenticate, appraise and process so that it can gain the maximum 
value for those whom we serve.  

If you have art, antiques, collectibles or other high-end items that you’d like  
to donate, call us at (602) 254-3338. Let us know that you’d like one of our  
in-house experts to take a look at your items. SVdP will ensure that your items 
will be maximized and that it will continue to be treasured for years to come. 

YOUR DONATIONS
The Art of Maximizing
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WHAT YOU 
DON’T NEED  
IS WHAT’S   
NEEDED.

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul has made a difference in the lives of the 
homeless and working poor since 1946. 

Your vehicle donation is tax deductible, and pick-up is free. Your generosity 
will help fund programs providing food boxes, medical and dental care, clothing 
and showers, hot meals, shelter, job referrals and hope throughout central and 
northern Arizona. 

Donate your vehicle today and help make a difference.
To find out more call 1-800-322-8284 or visit us at svdpusacars.com 
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For a scrimmage game in March,  
the Arizona Rattlers asked for food 
donations to SVdP in exchange for  
free admission. As a result, they  
collected 1,200 pounds of food!  
Players also visited our family dining 
room to help with homework, art  
projects and to serve meals. Thanks to Coyote Charities, kids got to enjoy a fun evening playing hockey and 

hanging out with Howler, the Phoenix Coyote mascot. In addition to a bounce house 
and the hockey clinic, Coyote Charities brought a team of volunteers to serve meals too. 

While football star Larry Fitzgerald did not want media attention while volunteering,  
ABC 15 happened to run into him while covering a story about SVdP serving Thanksgiving 
meals. Here he tells ABC 15 about the importance of giving back to the community.

Da'mon Merkerson, Markee White and Marcus Pittman  
take a break from the field to work on art projects with kids in  
the family dining room. 

Howler and the crew celebrates Isaac’s fifth birthday with singing, ice cream and gifts.

Cardinals player Larry Fitzgerald volunteered in 
both our Phoenix dining room and family dining 
room over the holiday season. Larry is not only a 

star in the games, he is also a champion for volunteerism. 
Thank you, Larry, for being an excellent role model on and 
off the field! 

National Charity League PAINT PROJECT
Thanks to a group of high 

school students in the 
National Charity League, 

our Chris Becker Dining Room 
received new coats of paint inside 
and outside of our building. 

Thank you for refreshing the 
dining room! Our guests have 
been commenting on what a great 
improvement it is!

Larry Fitzgerald  
Volunteers Over the Holidays

For several years, the staff of  
St. Joseph’s Hospital holds a 
food drive from Thanksgiving 

to Christmas to support SVdP. This 
year, they collected over 1,200 
pounds of food and over $3,000.  
They also donated hundreds of Easter 
baskets for children in our family 
dining room!

St. Joseph’s 
Hospital Hosts 
Food Drive and 
Donates Easter 
Baskets

Phoenix coyotes
Hosts Hockey Clinic in Family Dining Room

Arizona 
Rattlers 
Collects 1,200 
Pounds of Food

For eight years, Boy Scouts of 
America has been supporting 
us with its annual “Scouting for 

Food” event, held the first Saturday in 
February. They have blessed us with 
a little over 95,000 pounds of food 
to replenish our food bank over the 
years. This year’s drive was the most 
successful yet. In just four hours,  
15,500 pounds of food was collected 
thanks to the hardworking Salt River 
District Scouts! 

Scouting  
For Food
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Kate Montgomery FNP 
Endurance Rehab

Bill Muniz -  
80th Birthday 
Steve and Jill Ziegman

Dr. Jeffrey Nebelsieck 
Endurance Rehab

Ken and Nancy Nelson 
Patricia A. Randall

Roger and Cathie 
Nelson 
Amy Nelson

Dr. Karin O'Clair 
Endurance Rehab

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Owen 
Terry and Sally Hothem

Phoenix Fire 
Department  
Health Center 
Endurance Rehab

Maureen Piontek 
Terry L. and Judith A. 		
	 Dunham

Richard Redmond  
in Afghanistan 
Patricia A. DiEugenio

Luis Rodriguez 
Dolores and Albert 		
	 Rodriguez

Martin Rodriguez 
Dolores and Albert 		
	 Rodriguez

Philip Rodriguez 
Dolores and Albert 		
	 Rodriguez

Vincent Rodriguez 
Dolores and Albert 		
	 Rodriguez

The Rogers Family 
Thomas G. and Paula M. 	
	 Osterday

Madeline Rose - 
Birthday 
Anita Hatch-Miller

Neil Rosenblatt  
and Family and  
Jodi Rosenblatt  
for Good Health 
Jay and Carole Rosenblatt

Delores Rosenfield - 
Christmas Gift 
Mike and Chris Brannan

Family and Friends of 
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Rosko 
- Christmas 
Ray X. Rosko

Runner's Den 
Endurance Rehab

Bob and Mary Lou 
Russell - Christmas 
Blessings! 
William and Jackie Petchauer

Julie Savard - Birthday 
Anita Hatch-Miller

Glennie Scott 
Barbara Hegarty

Glennie Scott and  
the Scott Aunts 
Michael and Margaret K. 	
	 Jetty

Glennie Scott for 
Christmas 
Cecilia and Jay Henderson 
Margaret E. Gabaldon 
Patricia S. Rush

Mr. and Mrs. Ron 
Seifert 
Terry and Sally Hothem

Brad Sharp for 
Christmas 
Rex and Nedra Haley

Celeste Shovelski 
John R. and Sheryl L. Powers

Lawrence F. Silver -  
for unending 
generosity to his family 
and countless others 
Patricia Silver

Silverthorn Family  
for Christmas 
Mike and Jane Silverthorn

Dr. Jennifer Smith 
Endurance Rehab

Robert Smith 
Dolores and Albert 		
	 Rodriguez

Darlene Smith Family 
Darlene A. Smith

Drs. Brad and Susan 
Sorosky 
Endurance Rehab

Marc Stern - Christmas 
Sherry Stern

Michael L. Straley 
Brian Guzik and Kimberly  
	 S. Straley

Gus Suhr 
Chuck and Linda Miller

John and Edie Sutorka 
for Christmas 
John S. and Lynne Sutorka

Larry and Bernice 
Swintek 
Gerard Bro

Vince and Joni 
Tammelleo 
Paul and Heather Tammelleo

Mike Tarasar and 
Laurie Middlestead - 
Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year 
Patricia A. Randall

Janet Thayer - Birthday 
Anita Hatch-Miller

Marge Tobin 
Christine Robinson

Marcus Tork 
Daily Service Foundation Inc.

Chad and Sunshine 
Trott - Christmas Gift 
Margaret E. Gallagher

Michael and Janet 
Valder - 50th Wedding 
Anninversary 
John P. and Ann O. Heileman

Herman Van den Broeck 
- 80th Birthday 
Walter M. Gipson and 		
	 Margaret A. Ebeling-	
	 Gipson

Mr. and Mrs. Carlos 
Wagner 
Terry and Sally Hothem

Helen Wetzel - 
Retirement 
Blue Cross Blue Shield  
	 of Arizona

Wilhite Family 
Philip and Marjorie Walters

Robert and Mary Jo 
Wilmes 
Larry C. Cimino

My Mother,  
Margaret Wilson 
Janet W. Hiatt

David Winsor and Shari 
Sutorka for Christmas 
John S. and Lynne Sutorka

Dr. Christopher Yeung 
Endurance Rehab

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 
Zabilski and Family  
for Christmas 
R. Carol Jacobs

Steve Zabilski 
Brooks Johnson and  
	 Sue Clark-Johnson

Dr. David Zeman 
Endurance Rehab

IN MEMORY OF 
Aurora B. Acosta 
Joe Acosta

Professor and  
Mrs. Felix Adler 
William and Dorothy 		
	 O'Connell

Frances M. Albert 
Kenneth L. Albert

Phyllis Ann Aley 
Nancy L. Kloss

All who have died 
serving their country 
Patti Donnelly

Joaquin O. Alvarez 
Irene Garcia

Gene Ambroso 
Patricia J. Ambroso

Carl J. Anderson 
Lorraine Anderson

Max and Mary Appleby 
Mark and Sarita Appleby

John Armstrong 
Leah Armstrong

Luisa Arvallo 
Joseph and Margaret A. 	
	 Granio

Floyd and Mary Auckly 
Deacon and Mrs. Patrick F. 	
	 Flynn

Jane Baitinger 
Sandra J. McCally

John D. Baker 
Ronald A. McCally

Bill and Patricia Balk 
Charles Schwab Foundation 	
	 - Employee Matching  
	 Gifts Program

Bandit 
Patricia K. Durkin

Mary Ann Baranowski 
Ray and Cathy Miller 
Virginia L. Noel 
Rudy and Barb Stroupe 
Steve and Pam Watson

Michael Barbarita 
Trudi Adler 
Toni Bowslaugh 
Iris Ann Cohn 
Margie Shaw, Marji and  
	 Roy Gealer, Barbara and 	
	 Howard Kirschner, Phyllis 	
	 and Mark Silverstein 
Carmen Villanueva 
Ellen Watson

Joseph W. Barioni 
Georgia Barioni

James L. Bernstein Sr. 
Joseph and Kathryn Ryan

Robert Billings 
Howard and Patricia Billings

Amy Boch 
Judith L. Boch

Gus & Mercy Bonn 
David G. and Patricia A. 	
	 Bonn

Carol Borque 
Andre J. St. Laurent

Louann Bowlby 
Nancy Feilbach

Carl Anthony Brashaw 
Jack C. and Nancy L. 		
	 Borchers 
Mary Brashaw 
Maurice J. and Bette 		
	 Brashaw 
David G. and Lynn M. Bush 

Edward M. and Billie Cavello 
DeLores Friedeck 
Conrad C. and Susan M. 	
	 Langenberger 
Robert Pommerich 
Janaan Noonan Sampson 
Larry J. and Ann J. Schmitt 
Charles and Patricia Smith 
Paul R. and Verlee Thies 
Pauline Yersky

Ray Brashaw 
Grace Hittenmiller Family

Mary Brower 
Arrowhead Honda 
Friends of the Coachhouse 	
	 Tavern 
Fine Jewelry Repair

Eleanor Brown 
Mary Anne and Allen Cooper

Florence Burke 
David L. and Frances N. 	
	 Breazeale 
Terry L. and Judith A. 		
	 Dunham 
Sally Shaffer

Josephine Caffaro 
Kenneth and Lynda Diamond

Teresa Capellan 
Roberto Capellan, M.D.

Manuel Caraveo 
Mark Prater

Rosella Carlucci 
Raymond Carlucci

H. Marshall Carson, Jr. 
Cassandra Carson Crandall

M. Lewis Carson 
Cassandra Carson Crandall

Roberto Castro 
Ana M. Usher

Anna Marie Ciccolella 
Mary Agnes Kollasch

Luciano Ciccolella 
- Anniversary of His 
Death 
Mary Agnes Kollasch

James Cieslewicz 
Eugene Deryngowski

Ralph Ciletti 
Patricia A. DiEugenio

Alvin and Leona 
Coblentz 
Irene Blaine

Rhonda Coco and 
Wanda Coco 
Charles E. Coco

Ellis Cohen 
Sally Cohen

Min and Fred Coombe 
James J. and Sue Ann 
Leonard

Charles and Annie 
Coote 
Malcolm and Norma Coote

IN HONOR OF 
Oliver G. Ajluni 
George W. Thyden

Dr. Larry Allen 
Jenny Norton

Joaquin A. Alvarez, Jr. 
Irene Garcia

Steve and Michael 
Ambroso 
Patricia J. Ambroso

Chuck and Anita 
Ashbeck - Marriage 
Claire DiFranco

Earl J. Baker, M.D. 
Gordon and Carol Ray  
James R. and Randi 		
	 Rummage

Master Sargent J. 
Barioni 
Georgia Barioni

David and Corey Basha 
and Family 
Anonymous

Eddie and Nadine Basha 
and Family 
Anonymous

Edward and LeAnn 
Basha and Family 
Anonymous

Ike and Jennifer Basha 
and Family 
Anonymous

Johnny and Dawna 
Basha and Family 
Anonymous

Michael Basha and 
Family 
Anonymous

Mr. and Mrs.  
Denny Bate 
Terry and Sally Hothem

Dr. Megan Bauer 
Endurance Rehab

Amy Beck 
Alexander M. Casella

Richard Michael Bell 
Thomas and Barbara Fuchs

Mary Bernstein - 
Birthday 
Joseph and Kathryn Ryan

Richard Betes 
Thomas and Debby Muir

Bicycle Haus 
Endurance Rehab

James Bionddillo - 
Birthday 
Charlene Ostenberg

Kathleen Bionddillo - 
Birthday 
Charlene Ostenberg

Jim and Kathleen 
Biondolillo for 
Christmas 
Charlene Ostenberg

Dr. Chad Blackwell  
and Family 
Rochelle Wilczewski

Kenneth Blair 
Jack and Fran Gunter

Bolden Family 
Christopher and Polly Rapp

Dr. Michael Brennan 
Endurance Rehab

Betty Britt -  
Christmas Gift 
Robert and Sharen Neale

Sam and Anna Brocato 
David and Joan Goldfarb

The Bryant Family 
Thomas G. and Paula M. 
Osterday

Vanessa and Veronique 
Carmichael 
Natasha D. Brown

Caruso Family 
Robert and Judy Miller

Tom and Jean 
Castleberry 
Steve and Cheryl C. Ward

Dr. Jimmy Chow 
Endurance Rehab

Dr. Frank Cibulka 
Endurance Rehab

Rod Crotty 
James M. Lieberthal

Karen Crova 
Mary Clor

Brian and Marge Crow - 
Wonderful Parents 
Sue Seymour

David and Christine 
Darmelanian - on their 
marriage 
Graham A. and Eleanor 	
	 Johnson

Dr. Michael Dersam 
Endurance Rehab

Joyce East 
Michel D. Miller

Ms. Constance Eckhoff 
- Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year 
Richard and Carole Buskin

Donna Farrage 
William Farrage

Dr. Justin Field 
Endurance Rehab

Rosemary Fisher 
Karen Berg

Jennifer Francyk PA-C 
Endurance Rehab

Dr. David Frankcyk 
Endurance Rehab

Anna, Charles and 
Charles Jr. Frimgen 
Irene C. Riggs

Jeff and Janet Fromm 
for Christmas 
John S. and Lynne Sutorka

John and Joanne 
Gallagher -  
Christmas Gift 
Margaret E. Gallagher

Lori Gardner 
Jeffrey Gardner

Mr. and Mrs. Tom 
George 
Terry and Sally Hothem

Susan and Paul 
Gonzales - Merry 
Christmas and Happy 
New Year 
Patricia A. Randall

Ann Dunlap Goodman 
Christopher Goodman

David Grant 
Marian E. Stevens

Marjorie Grant 
Marian E. Stevens

Joseph Greco 
Joseph Greco

Dr. and Mrs. Oliver 
Harper 
Michele and Neil Irwin

Armando and Maria 
Hernandez for being 
Great Parents 
George Hernandez

The Hettinger Family 
Thomas G. and Paula M. 	
	 Osterday

Monica Husband 
Steven Thomas

Mary A. Jaggard 
Ron and Mary A. Green

Mr. and Mrs. 
Christopher James  
for Christmas 
Connie Fisher

Dr. Gregory Johns 
Endurance Rehab

Alice Jungbluth - 
birthday 
Mary M. Cox

Den and Rosa Kasavage 
Georgeann Weinhandl

Max and Roberta Keck - 
Merry Christmas 
Kristin Keck

Mr. and Mrs. Joel 
Kramer 
Terry and Sally Hothem

Dr. Wayne Kuhl 
Endurance Rehab

Mr. and Mrs. J. 
Lawrence -  
Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year 
Richard and Carole Buskin

Dr. Michael Lee 
Endurance Rehab

Debbie Leonard 
James J. and Sue Ann 		
	 Leonard

Mary Ella and P.J. Lewis 
Anne H. Lewis

Dr. Tamara Lieberman 
Endurance Rehab

Dr. Michael Lucero 
Endurance Rehab

Lynn & Fred, Eddie & 
Meg, Peter & Laurie & 
Tesa - children of  
the Stegner's 
Edmund J. and Evelyn S. 	
	 Stegner

Lydia Macias 
Gregory Macias

Loretta Mahoney 
Timothy Mahoney

Robert W. Mann 
Brenda J. Everett

Art and Jacque Markus 
Thomas Popa & Associates

Anna Marrero 
James and Kathy M. Nossett

Ellzey & Jazelle Martin 
Buzz, Janice, Annalise,  
	 Nick and Anthony Ghiz

Gerald Martin, D.C. 
- generosity and 
excellence in caring 
for his patients 
Dr. Eugenie V. Anderson and 	
	 Mr. Russell E. Dodson

John Martin S.J. 
Anonymous

Dominic and Karen 
Mascia - Christmas Gift 
Margaret E. Gallagher

Kathy and Lee 
Matthews 
Brian E. Frankenfield

Dr. Roger McCoy 
Endurance Rehab

Patrick McGoldrich 
Jane Wisniewski

Herman and Sharron 
Meyer - 50th Wedding 
Anniversary 
Ann and Frank Capparella

Sharron Meyer - 
Birthday 
Ann Capparelle

Mr. and Mrs. Leonard 
Miller 
Terry and Sally Hothem

Mary Ann Miller 
Elizabeth R. Saunders

The Miller Family 
Thomas G. and Paula M. 	
	 Osterday

Dr. Peter Mitchell 
Endurance Rehab

T R I B U T E S
Gifts received October 24, 2012 - March 8, 2013

…continued on page 22
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Vince Copploe 
David and Patricia Munley

John E. Corvo 
Salvatore R. and May C. 	
	 Corvo

William Craine 
James Herritage

Joseph Crnkovich 
Isabelle G. Mercier

Reyne Cuccuro 
David Troy

Marion D'Apuzzo 
Lisa Barrick 
Charles L. and Helen E. 	
	 Levison 
David Rommel and Pandora 	
	 Gustafson 
Rosann F. Schott

James N. Dahl 
Bernard and Gerri Cook

Helen Gungle  
Carson Daly 
Cassandra Carson Crandall

John C. Daly 
Cassandra Carson Crandall

Ray Damato 
Kimberly Otanez

Kurtis Allen Danko 
Sherri Al-ahmad

Carma Lee Daugherty 
Carolyn M. Daugherty

The Reverend Timothy 
Davern 
Loretta B. Pacheco

Lawrence Davis 
Darrell E. Davis

Frances DePinto 
Matthew J. DePinto

Leroy DeSplinter 
Roberta Moran

Joseph DeSylvester 
Richard J. DeSylvester

Jack R. Deubler 
Michael and Christine A. 
Deubler 
Terry E. and Janet A. Deuble 
Jimmy Lee and Nancy E. 	
	 Droit 
Janet K. Murphy

Margaret Dodaro 
Richard diFatta and Michael 	
	 Strickland 
James L. and Ruth C. Munier 
Rune and Theresa H. 		
	 Nordhagen 
Vitale Pascarella

Marilyn R. Dove 
Gena Bonacci

Bonnie E. Downey 
Richard R. Downey

Mom Duffy 
Thomas F. Duffy

Marilyn Dumbrowski 
Alan A. and Susan V. 		
	 Ishikawa

William Dunsire 
Elaine Dunsire

Dan Durrenberger 
Bernadine A. Durrenberger

Robert Durrenberger 
Bernadine A. Durrenberger

Leonard Duszlak 
Tom and Barbara Schmidt

Helen Eckert 
Victor W. Eckert

Warren Ellison 
Margaret H. Boyd

Theresa Eppinger 
Joseph and Linda Miller

Esther Jones Erickson 
Sandra L. Swanson

Doris Ertelt 
Roman Ertelt

Richard A. Escobedo 
Elizabeth J. Escobedo

Dale Fangohr 
Mary Fangohr

Lenny Fasci 
Erma Fasci

Mary and Alex 
Fedchevia 
Elizabeth Drost

Betty and Ed Fillmer 
Judith L. Bloodworth

Ray Finch 
Dorothy Finch

Dennis M. Finnerty 
Finnerty Family

John E. (Jim) Finnerty 
Finnerty Family

Beverly Flenker 
Paula and Phil Garlick 
Robert M. and Mary Jo 	
	 Wilmes

Deborah Jean Flieder 
Darrell Flieder

Joseph Michael Flieder 
Darrell Flieder

John and Agnes Flynn 
Mary A. Flynn

Ralph Fogel 
Donald and Suzann Passante

Margaret Ann Gill 
Foley 
Maryanna Hardy Foley

Morris France 
Susan Carlson

Suzanne Frazier 
Mary Jane, Susan and Jack

Rene R. Gagnon 
Phyllis M. Gagnon

Jane Gawlik 
Mary E. Gawlik

Eleanor K. Gayer 
Robert F. Gayer

Hugh Gillen 
Katherine E. Gillen

John "Jack" Gilmore 
Ann R. Weiss

Donald Giordano 
Mae M. Plato

Col. Thomas E.  
Gleason USMC 
Frances E. Gleason

Gene Gleeson 
Patricia K. Durkin

Frank Gloss 
Ray and Judi Jones

Ray Gorshe 
Gerald G. and Darlene R. 	
	 Gonyo 
John and Karen Purcelli 
Reuben and Susan Reiman

Carol Gorzycki 
Bill and Vonnie Schlimgen

Isadora Grant 
Marian E. Stevens

William A. Griep 
Alma Lou Clark

Eric J. Grimm 
Thomas E. and Patricia R. 	
	 McCauley

Michael Groom 
Mary K. Groom

Jerry Guenther 
Barbara Klobas

Anne and James 
Gullotto 
James P. Gullotto

Beverly A. Gustafson 
Joseph E. Gustafson

David Haas 
Sandra and David Stanley

Russell Hamblin 
Susan Hamblin

Barney and Rosemary 
Hefferan 
Patrick M. Hefferan

Ray Heffley 
Catherine and Robert 		
	 Keenan

Robert W. Henely and 
Jon W. Henely 
Nancy Jackson

Marcia B. Hill 
Allen Henry Simon

Bonita Hobson 
Stanley Hobson

Raymond Horsch 
Vestar Capital Partners

Mike Hoyt, Jr. 
Margaret A. Hennesy

Jo Gene Hurley 
Evelyn M. Winterfield

Erle Ingram 
Curtis J. and Carol Zent

Frank and Florence 
James 
Lisa Simone

Thomas Janus 
Barbara T. Habig

Jane Frances Johnston 
Paul and Patsy Borgesen

Lois Ann Jones 
Edward T. and Lora Walsh

Shelley Julianelle 
Maureen McMahon 		
	 Julianelle

Milt and Mary Keck 
Jeffrey S. and Rebecca G. 	
	 Keck

Robert Allen Keck 
Jeffrey S. and Rebecca G. 	
	 Keck

Jeane Keefe 
Mary K. Groom

Thomas Edward Kelley 
Roberta C. Kelley

David J. Kelly 
Marian K. Petersen

Chris and Peggy Kenyon 
Elinor M. Lassen

Daniel W. Kettler 
David E. and Sylvia J. Kettler

Joseph F. Kirschvink M.D. 
From cousins, Paul, Connie, 	
	 Lee and John Farmer

Joseph F. Kirschvink M.D. 
His nephew and nieces, 
	 Michael Huster,  
	 Vicki Morrow and  
	 Linda Hopman

Sheldon and Doris 
Kohlbecher 
Dona Crotts

Margaret Kohler 
Pauline Butkus

Paul Joseph Kollasch 
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Moore

Leslie Paul Kovats 
Catharyn Kovats

John Kozimer 
Michael C. Paar

Eleanore Kucera 
Dick and Carole Buskin

Marianne Kyod 
Eileen VanderWerf

William Joseph LaCorte 
James R. and Kathleen M. 	
	 Deily

John P. Lancia 
Barbara Schreier-Shahan

Vera Langlois 
Joseph Langlois

Lucille LaRusso 
Ann Marie Manluccia

Barbara "Bunny" 
Lechleiter 
	 Ed and Elaine Ajamie

Anne Wassell Leonard 
James J. and Sue Ann 		
	 Leonard

James Leonard Sr. 
James J. and Sue Ann 		
	 Leonard

Ivan and Mary 
Lightbody 
Malcolm and Norma Coote

Miriam R. Lippman 
Mort Lippman

Dr. I. K. Lukens 
William and Martha Lovett

Thomas and Catherine 
Lynch 
William and Dorothy 		
	 O'Connell

Donald MacDonald 
Bill and Elaine Myers

Joseph G. Macias 
Gregory Macias

Robert H. MacReynolds 
Mary Anne and Allen Cooper 	
	 with Love

Jeanette Mahoney 
Health Services Advisory 	
	 Group Inc.

Mandy 
Grace E. Guarino

Annette Marcoux 
Victor M. and Katherine L. 	
	 Marcoux

Gerry Marcoux 
Victor M. and Katherine L. 	
	 Marcoux

Bob Markow 
Markow Family Foundation

Dino Markus 
Thomas Popa & Associates

T R I B U T E S

Mr. and Mrs. Joe F. 
Martelli 
Joe and Cindy Martelli

Betty Christine Martin 
Steve and Charlene Smith 
Teamsters Local Union  
	 No. 104

Jimmy Martinez 
Irma and Fred Zunck

Jose (Pete) Martinez 
Irma and Fred Zunck

Bob Marusiak 
Lucia Marusiak

Lee Mathis 
Marie C. Mathis

Dr. Rocky Maynes 
Bruce E. Heatwole

Carrie McCally 
Sandra J. McCally

Margaret McCubbins 
Joe and Joyce Ruby

Linda McDonald 
Clyde Walker

Ronald McEwan 
Rhonda A. Anderson

Robert O. McGinnis 
Mr. and Mrs. Garry 		
	 Kadzielawski 
Lee and Debra McNaught

Myles and Viola 
McGonigle 
Catherine McGonigle

John McGreevy 
John and Maryellen 		
	 McGinley

Father Cornelius 
McGrenra 
Mark K. and Teresa 		
	 Benavidez Fooks

John and Jim Micena 
Joan Micena

Raymond Mills 
Elizabeth V. Mills 
Andrew Vulich

Russell Mitchell, Sr. 
Frances Mitchell

Deloris Mittelstaedt 
Jalma and Carole Hunsinger 
Scott W. and Vicki S. Ruby 
Helen Stark

Mom and Dad 
Thomas Brightwell

Louis and Frances 
Montrun 
Lisa Simone

Kenneth Moore 
Paula and Phil Garlick

Anne Sutton More 
Richard and Mary Lou 		
	 Sutton

Warren Moyer 
Leah Armstrong

Father Cornelius 
Moynihan 
Susan T. Siwiec

Bob Muller 
Laura E. Hill

Jerry Murphy Jr. 
Judith M. White

Ben Musser 
Jacque Shaffer-Musser

Lisa Newton 
David and Laurie G. 		
	 Pittsenbarger

Mary Ann (Dolly) 
Nichols 
Allen and Patricia Becker

Serena Nordvold 
Sherry R. McDaniel

Ted Novak 
Annabelle Manos

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel 
O'Connell 
William and Dorothy 		
	 O'Connell

Thomas O'Connell 
William and Dorothy 		
	 O'Connell

Jimmy O'Connor 
John and Janet Corcoran

Hugh "Dewey" O'Neil 
Oscar A. Peters

Rosemary O'Toole 
Kathy O'Toole

Armando Ollarsaba 
Pearl E. Cordova

Charles H. Olsen 
Phyllis Olsen

Benjamin Oskierko 
Dr. and Mrs. John Duggan

Robert Ostwinkle, D.O. 
Gary and Jill Eden

Socorro Oviedo 
Carole Flores

Rev. William J. 
Parenteau 
Bud and Barb Parenteau

Helen Parris - Mother 
and Mother-in-Law 
William and Deanna 		
	 Loranger

Naomi Bowie Pastore 
John P. Hughes

Anthony Peragine 
Jeanne R. Fisher

William A. Phillips 
Lucille Phillips

Leonor A. Pineda 
Lilibeth Pineda

Nick and Betty Popa 
Thomas Popa & Associates

Emilie Elizabeth 
Puricelli 
Dennis and Christine 		
	 Puricelli

Anna Q 
Kurt and Denise Schuler

Henry V. Quihuis 
Lydia and Anne Marie 		
	Q uihuis

Mary Randles 
John D. Randles

Henry C. Reardon 
Ron and Ann Mullis

Anthony Receniello 
Robert J. Mooney

Betty J. Redmond 
John F. Redmond

Rose Registrato 
Jeffrey C. and Denise Brush

Father of Harvey Reyst 
Harvey G. and Sally M Reyst

Minnie and Tom Rich 
Patricia R. Smith

William Riggs 
Irene C. Riggs

Margaret Rizzi 
Mr. and Mrs. Eli Fishman

Celia Roberts 
Kay Ringer 
Luanne Roessler

Edward M. Roche 
Mary E. Gawlik

Ronald B. Rogers 
Patricia A. Rogers

Kathleen L. Romley 
Arthur E. Romley

Rose Robinson 
William and Martha Lovett

Beth Rossman 
Patricia A. Nichols

Alfred Thomas Ruiz 
James Wittevrongel and 	
	 Emily Schoenbeck

Frances A. Ruiz 
Linda N. Erran

Bob and Jean Ryan 
Joseph and Kathryn Ryan

Angel, Mary, Michael, 
David, Gabriel and 
Raphael Saldate 
Ana Saldate

Dr. and Mrs. Charles 
Sanders 
Chris and Carey Hausbeck

Henry O. Santana 
Diana L. Chouinard

Thomas S. Sawyer 
Allen and Patricia Becker

Barbara M. Schouten 
Jack Schouten

Matthew J. Scott 
Michael and Margaret K. 	
	 Jetty

Roy Shaffer 
Jacque Shaffer-Musser

Valentino and 
Leontinia Simone 
Lisa Simone

David Slapnik 
Andrew D. and Lana L. 		
	 Murch

Bob Smith 
Luanne Roessler

Thomas J. and Francis 
N. Smith 
Darlene A. Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Peter 
Sozio 
David and Patricia Munley

James Spybrook 
David M. Spybrook

Claudette St. Laurent 
Andre J. St. Laurent

Mary Ann Stanton 
Kenneth and Diane 		
	 Bykowski 
Michael Heidenblut

Emily S. Steffusen 
Richard and Loraine 		
	 Schnakenberg

Arnold Stein 
Thomas Popa & Associates

Peter Sterkowitz 
Florence H. Shultz

Herb Stevens 
Marian E. Stevens

Daniel Sullivan 
Donald W. Sullivan

Margaret Svatora 
Stanley J. Svatora

Mary Ellen Swingle 
Maureen Beitman

Ruth Taft 
Joan M. Cuzzort

Theodore Tathwell 
Shirley Tathwell

Peggy Tegeler 
Patricia A. Hanse

Edith F. Tinagero 
Robert and Martha LT Taylor

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph 
Torsiello 
David and Patricia Munley

Darlene Travis 
Andre J. St. Laurent

Joseph and Nicolina 
Trifiro 
Antoinette Trifiro

Carolyn Uitle 
Barbara J. Filosi

Robert Ulloa 
Bob Beane and Linda Torres

Bob Urschel 
Doris I. Frechette

Joseph Usher 
Ana M. Usher

Fred B. VanderWerf 
Eileen VanderWerf

Matthew VanderWerf 
Eileen VanderWerf

John Vangelist 
Angelo and Eleanor Consoli

Jorge Vega-Latorre 
Mark and Sarita Appleby

Mildred Velonis 
Victor Velonis

Marie Wagner 
John O and Constance M. 	
	 Pfeifer

Thomas E. Walsh 
Sandra L. Walsh

Alice Wassell 
James J. and Sue Ann 		
	 Leonard

Noreen A. White 
Kevin M. White

Dixie Whittier 
Disabled Americans 		
	 Veterans Auxillary

David G. Wick 
Nancy Wick

Jeannine A. Wilke 
Leonard J. Wilke

Debra Wood (Leonard) 
James J. and Sue Ann 		
	 Leonard

Ted and Helen Zbiegien 
Guy and Vicki Allen

Parents, sisters  
and brother of  
Helen Zeller 
Helen Zeller

Alfred Zorn 
John R. and Nancy K. 		
	 Augustine

Frank L. Zuckschwerdt 
Maria S. Zuckschwerdt
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